Proctor’s office
VISVA-BHARATI

Memo No. P/192/2019-20 Feb. 28, 2020
Notice

Students of Maitree and Khoai Girls’ Hostels are hereby informed that a General Health
Check-Up is being organized by University authorities with IQ City Medical College
Hospital doctors and staff on March 7, 2020 at the Maitree Girls’ hostel premises (from 10.45
am to 1 pm). Students are encouraged to sign up with their respective Student Wardens at an
early date. Any specific problem may be conveyed to the doctors.
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Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

1. Wardens of Maitree and Khoai Girls” Hostels

2 Student wardens of Maitree and Khoai Girls’® Hostels
\/f University webmaster: to upload at the University website

4. Office copy



